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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HHARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT A PUBLIC
HEARING WILL BE HELD BY THE UMATILLA
COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS ON JULY
6, 1994, AT THE HOUR OF 19:15 A.M., IN
ROOM 114 OF THE UMATILLA COUNTY
COURTHOUSE IN PENDLETON, OREGON, FOR
THE PURPOSE OF CONSIDERING THE VACATION
OF A PORTION OF COUNTY ROAD #636 IN
SEC. 35 & 36, T4N, R37 E.W.M., SOUTH OF
HWY. 204, WEST OF TOLLGATE, EAST OF
McDOUGALL CAMP, AND NORTHEAST OF
BINGHAM SPRINGS, APPROXIMATELY 18 MILES
FASTERLY FROM THE CITY OF WESTON,
UMATILLA COUNTY, OREGON, BEING MORE
PARTICULARLY DESCRIBED AS FOLLOWS:

THE PORTION OF THE COUNTY ROAD KNOWN
AS THE WESTON/ELGIN FOREST HIGHWAY,
EIGHTY FEET WIDE, LOCATED UPON THE
SOUTHEAST & NORTHEAST QUARTER OF
SECTION 35 AND THE SOUTHWEST QUARTER
OF THE NORTHWEST QUARTER AND THE
NORTHWEST QUARTER OF THE SOUTHWEST
QUARTER OF SECTION 36, TOWNSHIP 4



NORTH, RANGE 37 EAST OF THE
WILLAMETTE MERIDIAN, UMATILLA COUNTY,

OREGON.

MORE DETAILED INFORMATION ON THIS
SUBJECT MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE
UMATILLA COUNTY PUBLIC WORKS DEPT.,
3920 WESTGATE, PENDLETON, OREGON,

TELEPHONE 503 276-2962.

ANY PERSONS DESIRING TO SPEAK EITHER
FOR OR AGAINST THE PROPOSED VACATION
MAY DO SO IN PERSON OR BY ATTORNEY AT
THE PUBLIC HEARING.

ALSO, WRITTEN TESTIMONY MAY BE FILED
WITH THE CLERK OF THE UMATILLA COUNTY
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS BY PERSONS 1IN
THE AFFECTED AREA.
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